


Concert Reminder

Our Second Grade Concerts will be held on 
Monday, May 15th. 
There will be two performances: at 5:30 PM and at 6:45 PM. Please check the list below for your child’s performance time.
5:30 Performance (students should report to the music room at 5:15): The classes of Mrs. Plourde, Mrs. Schell, Mrs. Metcalfe, Mr. Milo and Mrs. Longo
          6:45 Performance (students should report to the music room at 6:30): The classes of Mrs. Baker, Mrs. Mauro, Mrs. Schweyer and Mr. Ramsey
Performances will begin promptly at the designated time and will be approximately 30 minutes in length.
[bookmark: _GoBack]After the concert, students will be dismissed by their classroom teachers.

Your child should wear his/her nicest clothing.
Looking forward to seeing you all!!
